
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                          Term 3 – Week 2 (23 July 2021) 

A message to our Students 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Deeds Not Words Facta  
Non Verba 

Concord Public School – 66 Burwood Road, Concord NSW 2137 
Tele:  (02) 9744 8427 or (02) 9744 8452 – Email: concord-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

You are never too far away.  

Keep smiling and stay strong! 
 



 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
You have had so many pieces of correspondence come your way this past fortnight, so my mission is to keep 
this week’s Principal’s report short and sweet. Hopefully, this will give you more time to read through the many 
useful entries in this week’s Facta. 

Links to Scripture/Primary Ethics lessons whilst learning from 
home 

If you are interested in continuing to provide Scripture or Primary Ethics lessons for your children whilst 
learning from home, the Department has provided the following links for families: 

Approved providers for all faiths SRE (including Islamic, Jewish, Buddhist, Bahai, Hind) 
https://www.betterbalancedfutures.org.au/learningfromhome 
 
Approved providers for Christian based faith SRE 
https://www.christiansre.com.au/learningfromhome 
 
Primary Ethics SEE 
https://primaryethics.com.au/education/ 

Cyber safe families 

The following resources are for parents to support their children in being responsible online users: 

• Cyber safe families – an overview of cyber safety 
• Technology and wellbeing – useful tips and tools 
• Digital citizenshipExternal link – a collection of articles and resources to maximise students’ use 

of technology. 

And to reiterate a recent SkoolBag message……………………………………………………. 

 

A Message to our Community from the Staff at Concord Public School 

 
Mums, dads and carers, you are doing an outstanding job with learning from home. Keep up the great 

work! 
We are only a phone call away if you need us. 

  
To our students, we may not be able to see you in person but we think of you every day. 

We are not too far away. 
  
 
 

From all the Teachers and Staff at Concord PS 

  

https://www.betterbalancedfutures.org.au/learningfromhome
https://www.christiansre.com.au/learningfromhome
https://primaryethics.com.au/education/
https://education.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers/wellbeing/technology/cyber-safety
https://education.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers/wellbeing.html?keywords=Technology&q=
https://www.digitalcitizenship.nsw.edu.au/parents-articles


 

 

Please remember, we are only a phone call away if you need us! 

 

Anna Vountoulas 

Principal 

Concord Public School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Three Class Awards = 1 Principal’s Award 

Three Principal’s Awards = 1 Principal’s Pennant 

Note:  Class Awards and/or Principal’s Awards must be handed to the 
front office 2 days prior to the date of Assembly. 

 

  



 

 

 

We would like to sincerely thank every family that has supported the Inclusive Team this week. We understand 

that home learning brings about its own complexities, but we are extremely proud of all the students for logging 

into Google Classroom on a daily basis. You have all shown determination and resilience with the new changes. 

We have added a new platform to our online learning this week via MS Teams as a whole group.  Every Monday 

and Wednesday morning at 9.10 am we met together to see all our friends and families. Last Wednesday was 

extra special as Miss Celine played on her ukulele as we all came together for the Morning Song. We look forward 

to seeing you on MS Teams on Monday morning at 9:10am. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Applications for Year 5 entry to an opportunity class in 2022 will open on Tuesday, 20th April 2021.  Parents and 

Carers will be able to apply from the website at that time. 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-school-and-opportunity-classes/year-5 

Parents and Carers must apply online by Friday, 7th May 2021 when applications close.  This closing date will be 

strictly observed, except where extenuating circumstances are serious and well documented or where there 

may be a shortage of suitable candidates. 

The Opportunity Class Placement Test will be held on Wednesday, 21st July 2021. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-school-and-opportunity-classes/year-5


 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 
 

 

Payment 

When making a payment online you can pay up to 3 DAYS before the due date of the payment. This is due to 

online transactions taking 48 hours to process. 

Other payment methods such as cash or cheque can also be sent to the front office and placed in the blue box 

labelled “School Post”. 

Please note that we do not accept online payment for uniform or canteen orders. Please see the uniform or 

canteen order form for payment details. 

Permission Notes 

If you have more than one child we need to have a note for each child, not all on one note please. 

Change of Contact/Address details 

Please inform the office immediately if you have changed your contact or address details, so we can contact 

you in case of an emergency. 

Bicycle and Scooter Guidelines 

If you give permission for your child to ride a bicycle or scooter to and/or from school and store it on the school 

grounds, please carefully read and sign the ‘Bicycle and Scooter Guidelines’ document (obtained from the Front 

Office). These signed forms are to be returned to the office. Once we have received the signed documentation, 

the school will record that your child has permission from you to ride to school. Please see the office for details. 

 

 

 

  



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Are you aware that we are on Twitter? 
Follow us and see what is happening at Concord Public School 

 

 Concord Public School 
66 Burwood Road, Concord NSW 2137 

Email:  concord-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website:  www.concord-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Tele:  02 9744 8427 
 

 

http://www.concord-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/

